
 
 

           
January 17, 2017    
 
 
The South Bend Clinic is pleased to offer free vision screenings for incoming 
class of Kindergarteners.  As you know all students entering Kindergarten must 
have a vision screening before attending school.  From April through September 
we will test vision, eye alignment, binocularity, and basic ocular health as part 
of our vision screening service.  If the screening shows a need for further 
comprehensive testing or a need for glasses we will inform the parents and make 
appropriate arrangements to provide additional service if they desire. 
 
We are located at the South Bend Clinic, 211 N. Eddy Street on the corner of 
Eddy and LaSalle Street. 
 
Dr. Marcia Suvelza, our optometrist, performs our vision screenings. She has an 
undergraduate degree from Indiana University and her doctoral degree in 
Optometry from Indiana University School of Optometry.   Dr. Suvelza can assist 
students and their families with any eye-related questions or concerns.  Please feel 
free to distribute the enclosed cards and information to your new students and 
their families. 
 
Please call us at 574-237-9334 if you need additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
South Bend Clinic-Visions Department 
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